U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

August 23, 2023

Joerg Arnu

Dear Mr. Arnu:

This letter is in response to your communication which was
forwarded to the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI), Inspection
Division (INSD), Internal Affairs Section (IAS), Initial Processing
Unit (IPU). IAS/INSD is the FBI entity responsible for investigating
allegations of misconduct or criminal activity on the part of FBI
employees.

IAS/IPU has carefully reviewed your complaint and although an
Internal Affairs investigation was not initiated, IAS mandated action
be taken to address the concerns raised in your complaint. However,
due to FBI confidentiality requirements, we cannot comment further on
those specific actions. As this matter has already been reviewed by
the United States Department of Justice, Office of the Inspector
General, IAS/IPU considers your complaint addressed.

Sincerely,

itial Processing Unit
Internal Affairs Section
Inspection Division



